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Question for written answer E-011935/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Dennis de Jong (GUE/NGL) 

Subject: New crockery and cutlery for the EEAS 

Is it true that the EEAS has launched a procurement procedure to acquire crockery and cutlery, and is 
it correct that between EUR 2.5 and 3 million is to be spent on this? 

From which budget heading is this being paid for? 

Can technical specifications be found for the procurement procedure? How much crockery and cutlery 
is to be purchased, and precisely what requirements must it comply with? 


